
From: Hartford, Dana hartforddana@smccd.edu
Subject: RE: MEDA advisory board

Date: May 1, 2017 at 6:47 PM
To: Hirzel, Douglas hirzel@smccd.edu, Diamond, Heidi diamondh@smccd.edu
Cc: Kramer, Alexander kramera@smccd.edu

Hello,	All,
	
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	provide	feedback	from	the	Advisory	Commi;ee.
	
In	response	to	the	ques?ons	posed	by	the	Academic	Senate,	here	are	the	responses	given	by	the
advisory	board:
	

1.       The	advisory	board	favors	Canada’s	system	for	medical	assis?ng	training	over	JobTrain
and	CCCE	by	far.		The	other	program	lengths	do	not	provide	adequate	training	except	for
those	already	in	the	field	requiring	only	a	refresher	or	specific	skill	training.(ex:	injec?on
cer?fica?on)

2.       The	preferred	cer?fica?on	is	from	CMAA.	Our	students	are	able	to	sit	for	this	exam	and
obtain	CMA	cer?fica?on.

3.       It	will	impact	the	students	in	Canada’s	medical	assis?ng	program	as
externships/partnerships	are	limited.

	
Please	let	us	know	if	you	require	anything	addi?onally.
	
Thank	you,
	
The	Medical	Assis?ng	Advisory	Commi;ee:
Karen	Palladino
Lori	Uhlig
Paule;e	Bundy
Julie	Bonafede
Victoria	Clinton
Dana	HarYord
Charlene	Dow
	
	
	
From:	Hirzel,	Douglas	
Sent:	Monday,	May	01,	2017	10:41	AM
To:	Diamond,	Heidi	<diamondh@smccd.edu>
Cc:	Kramer,	Alexander	<kramera@smccd.edu>;	HarYord,	Dana	<harYorddana@smccd.edu>
Subject:	Re:	MEDA	advisory	board
 
Thank you all!  It’s nice to have a team!
Doug
 

On May 1, 2017, at 10:31 AM, Diamond, Heidi <diamondh@smccd.edu>
wrote:
 


